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NOVEMBER 2021 

Table Talk 

 
 

Hello Membership, 

 

We are heading into the winter months. The course has                  
received a little water already, but it dried and drained fairly 
quickly. We did have a problem on hole #9 where the drain is 
located. If you have not seen, it is roped off due to a sink 
hole that was created from the big storm we had last month. 
The entire course drains to this location. With the sink hole 
problem we are not sure how secure the pipe is under the 
ninth fairway. Therefore, in the next month or so, we will dig 
up the pipe and put in a new, bigger pipe. The pipe we will 
be using was donated by Fred Hugg a couple years ago. 
Thank you Freddy. With this project we will have routes for 
you to follow to get past the construction. The ninth hole 
during this time will be played as a par 3. Hopefully this                
project will not take too long. 

As a lot of you know, the bunkers need some work. For the 
time being we are going to purchase some sand to put into 
the bunkers. Our goal is to fill each bunker with at least 2 
inches of sand to make the bunkers more playable. The sand 
was ordered on November 1st and this project should start 
the following week.  

The hood fan in the restaurant has been fixed. It took some 
time to get the motor. I’m sure a lot you came in expecting to 
get one of our famous cheeseburgers and unfortunately you 
could not. Well, they are back! We want to thank Corinna 
and her staff for coming up with some great ideas in the                  
absence of the grill. Great job restaurant staff! 

   

New Point of Sale 
System in December 

We want to let               
everyone know that 
TMGC will be getting 
a new point of sale 

system in December. 
The hardware will be 

installed on                         
December 6th. Once 

we get the new                   
system up and                   

running and everyone 
gets some training, 
we will have some 
new things to offer 

the membership. For                 
example, automatic 

bill pay.  

In getting a new               
system there will be a              

learning curve. So, 
please be patient 

with the staff during 
this time. We want to 

provide better                   
customer service to 
all of our customers. 
This new system will 
allow us to make that 

happen.   



November 2021                  

TMGC Ladies Club   Thursdays, November 4, 11, 18, & 25 8:30 am TT                       

November 7th Daylight Saving Time Ends                                                                                                               

Men’s Club Tournament  Sunday, November 14    9 am SG                     

Gold Tee Tournament   Saturday, November 20   BYO                             

Thanksgiving Public Shotgun  Thursday, November 25   9 am SG            

December 2021 

TMGC Ladies Club   Thursday, December 2, 9, 16, 23, & 30 8:30 am TT                            

Men’s Club Tournament  Sunday, December 5    9 am SG                           

Chico SIRS    Monday, December 13   9 am Mod SG                    

TMGC Par 3    Saturday, December 18   9 am TT                                 

Christmas Day          Saturday, December 25   CLOSED                              

                                                                                                                                                                                  

TT= Tee Time     Mod SG= Modified Shot Gun     SG= Shot Gun     BYO= Book your own TT 


